
Nature Detectives 

Nature Detectives will take place on a Thursday morning. The class will visit 

the woods fortnightly. Mrs. Morris will take the children with Mrs. Williams. 

Our sessions will take place between 9.00am and 10.45am. The children will 

need to come in to school wearing appropriate footwear and clothing; they 

will then change in to their school uniform. 

 

Woodland dates: 

12
th
 September 

26
th
 September 

10
th
 October 

31
st
 October 

14
th
 November 

28
th
 November 

12
th
 December 

 

We will need 2 adult helpers for each session. There is a sign up form on the 

Wren class notice board. 

Thank you for all your help running these sessions. The children get so much 

from opportunities to work outside the classroom. 


